
 
Sent: 13/04/2015 9:42:56 PM 
Subject: MOD2015/0059  Attention: Lashta Haidari Senior Development Planner. Re:MOD2015/0059  I am a resident of the Dardanelles units of the Anzac Village. I am writing to express my opposition to the above submitted application. The submission seeks to change the use of the ingress/egress road from emergency/ evacuation use only, to general use by Dardanelles residents.  The original DA6000/4778 had a condition imposed by the LEC,clause 10.19, stating the road in question was for emergency and evacuation only, and that there was to be ingress/egress for  vehicles or pedestrians. If the submission is approved, and two way traffic allowed for Dardanelles residents, there will be a significant increase in the danger to all residents who live along the road because there are no footpaths, it is not constructed to the standards required for two way traffic and residents exiting their garages have no clear line of sight to approaching traffic. The submission makes no reference as to how pedestrian traffic will be controlled. There is a gate on the pedestrian pathway but it is not locked so as to prevent  use by the general public. The current boom gate is no deterrent to cyclists, skateboarders or pedestrians who use this road to enter the Village to get to the lagoon trail. Yours Faithfully; David Allcroft 47/10 Lakeshore Drive, Narrabeen  


